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19 July 2016


To whom it may concern,

Kate minded my two children, aged one and five at the time, for one year. She is a very caring and generous person, I advertised for a loving and responsible childminder and she was both. 

She is especially good with young children and my baby was very fond of her, loved her stories and songs. She was also a great help with homework and took an active interest in developing my child’s reading. She was very flexible with her hours and was very accommodating when our schedules changed. 

I was happy with the care both of my children received while under Kate’s care. 

With best wishes
Monica Cullinane
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